
[Greetings - video transcription]
Dear Honourable and Distinguished Guests and Speakers,
I'm very saddened that I am unable to join you today for this momentous event. I vividly recall in 2021, when we announced that the 8th conference would focus on global health and governance, and that it would be co-sponsored by the Global Business School for Health. I was both humbled and excited to realize that this event would also mark the 10th anniversary of the Global China Academy, and how much it has grown since its inception in 2013. 
I want to take a moment to thank all my colleagues. I was really looking forward to hearing your speeches today and appreciate the time and dedication you have put into your presentations, making them informative and engaging so that we can all learn more about global health and governance. I would also like to extend my gratitude to Professor Ibrahim Abubakar, the Dean of the Faculty of Population Health Sciences, for taking the time to join us today. And last, but certainly not least, I'd like to thank the wonderful students from the Global Business School for Health. You are the changemakers, the next generation of health leaders. I hope everyone enjoys the event, the learning opportunities, and the networking.
Lastly, I must also express my sincere thanks to two individuals who have been instrumental in organizing this event. First, Professor Tony McEnery from the University of Lancaster, who is also the Chair of the Global China Academy Council. More importantly, I want to thank Professor Xiangqun Chang, the President of the Global China Academy. She is an exceptional individual who has inspired me with her energy and drive to make this event a reality.
Enjoy the day and embrace the learning. I hope to join you in the future. 
Congratulations to all of you.

Professor Nora Colton,
Director of the UCL Global Business School for Health
